
From: Chambers - Johns C  
Sent: Wednesday, 20 July 2016 3:53 PM 
To: Renee Veal 
Cc: Pill, Stuart; Catherine Pugsley; Shannon, Allison; Linda Gale 
Subject: RE: Video link to Adelaide on Wednesday 27th no longer needed 

 
Dear Mr Veal, 
 
Thank you, this has been noted. 
 
The Video Link to Adelaide on the 27 July 2016 will be cancelled. 

Kind regards, 

BASEL HOUCHAR 
Associate to Commissioner Johns 

Fair Work Commission   
Tel:  +61 2 9308 1826 
Fax:  +61 2 9380 6990 
chambers.johns.c@fwc.gov.au   

Level 10, Terrace Tower 
80 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011 

www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Renee Veal [mailto:rveal@nteu.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 20 July 2016 2:37 PM 
To: Chambers - Johns C 
Cc: Pill, Stuart; Catherine Pugsley; Shannon, Allison; Linda Gale 
Subject: Video link to Adelaide on Wednesday 27th no longer needed 

 

Dear Basel 
 
The video link to Adelaide on Wednesday 27 July is no longer needed as Go8 and AHEIA 
have advised that they do not wish to cross examine Elodie Janvier, and will not object to 
the tender of her evidence. 
 

Cheers, 
 

Renee Veal 
Administrative Officer (Resources) 
National Tertiary Education Union 
 
120 Clarendon Street, South Melbourne 3205 
(PO Box 1323, South Melbourne 3205) 
Work: 03 9254 1910   Fax 03 9254 1915 
Email: rveal@nteu.org.au 
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